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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given 

that on Monday April 12th, 2021, the 
City Council of the CITY OF SHEF-
FIELD, IOWA will hold a public hear-
ing concerning amending the 2018 
Sheffield Zoning Code for the City 
of Sheffield, Iowa.

The purpose of this amendment 
is to establish re-zoning districts for 
commerical purposes to which may 
include, but not limited to a storage 
shed area.   

The lot considered for rezoning 
from residential to commercial in-
cludes: Parcel #0304328039, Borsts 
2nd Lot 1 Blk 8 Parcel D. 

Any person interested may ap-
pear at said hearing and be heard 
at the meeting of the City Council to 
be held in the City Council Cham-
bers, City Hall, 110 South 3rd Street, 
on the 12th day of April, 2021 at 
7:00PM.

Ashley L. Francis, City Clerk/
Treasurer of Sheffield, Iowa.


